Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 5:42 PM
To: Elizabeth Avery

Subject: RE: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard
Elizabeth,

Based on your request, the schedule to submit a well destruction report is extended to February 17, 2016.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Elizabeth Avery [eavery@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 5:06 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard

Hello Mr. Wickham,

| am writing to respectfully request a 60 day extension until February 17, 2016 to complete the well destruction report
requested in your September 8, 2015 letter. Pangea is overseeing well destructions December 15 - 18. Please call or
email if you need any additional information.

Elizabeth Avery

Project Geologist

Pangea Environmental Services

1710 Franklin St., Suite 200

Oakland, CA 94612

(510)836-3700 Office

(510)965-5489 Cell

(510)836-3709 Fax
eavery@pangeaenv.com<mailto:eavery@pangeaenv.com>



